
From:
Sent:
lo:
Subject:

I have a request fon a 4 way stop at Southwood and Emstan Hills. It was submitted by Launa

locius of 3475 Southwood.

Thanks,

Gnegony T. Helding
Alderman of the l1th Distnict
City of Racine, tll

Helding, Greg
Monday, March 16, 2009 10:23 AM
Payne, Nancy
Communication for the Traffic Commission


